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TO:  All BSP Agents 
SUBJ: Reminder of health declaration before arrival at Hong Kong  

 

Recently, we found that there are a lot of passengers did not complete a health declaration form of 

the Department of Health before check-in. In order to ensure passengers can check-in smoothly, 

please remind your customers with the followings. 

 

 Inbound persons arriving from overseas places are required to conduct a Rapid Antigen Test 

(RAT) with a negative result within 24 hours prior to the scheduled time of departure of the 

flight to Hong Kong.  

 These persons are advised to complete the online Health Declaration Form after they have 

obtained the negative RAT result.  

 After submitting the declaration and upon confirmation of boarding requirements being met, 

the system will generate a green Health Declaration QR code. Please save the QR code (which 

can be a downloadable version of the QR code, a screen shot or a printout). 

 Please present the green Health Declaration QR code at check-in for verification by airlines for 

boarding. 

 

For more details, please refer to Hong Kong government website as below.  

English: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/inbound-travel.html#proceduresArrivalQuarantine 

Chinese: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/chi/inbound-travel.html#proceduresArrivalQuarantine 

  

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact your sales representative.  

Thank you for your kind attention.  
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